
 

 

Alburnett School Board Names John Zimmerman 

Next District Superintendent 

February 14, 2025 

 

ALBURNETT, IA — The Alburnett Community School District School Board has named John 

Zimmerman as the district’s next superintendent.  

 

Board President, Jason Martin said, “On behalf of the School Board, we are excited to welcome John 

Zimmerman as our next superintendent.  John's deep knowledge of our district and his understanding 

of key programs make him a great fit to lead us forward. His commitment to collaboration and school 

improvement aligns with our vision for continued growth and success. We are confident that under his 

leadership, our students, staff, and community will continue to thrive."  

 

“We also want to extend our sincere gratitude to Will Dible for his dedication and leadership. His 

contributions have helped shape the strong foundation we have today, and we appreciate his 

commitment to our schools and community. We look forward to building on that momentum with John 

at the helm,” said Martin. 

 

Zimmerman currently serves as superintendent of Midland CSD. In his 25 years of K-12 education and 

leadership, he has held positions as a regional administrator and director of teaching and learning at 

Grant Wood Area Education Agency and served as an elementary principal in the Linn-Mar and Eldora-

New Providence districts.  

 

Zimmerman holds a master’s degree in K-12 administration from the University of Northern Iowa and 

anticipates completing his advanced superintendent certificate this month. 

 

Mr. Zimmerman expressed his enthusiasm for the opportunity to lead Alburnett CSD. "I am deeply 

honored to become a part of the Alburnett community.," he said. "I look forward to working 

collaboratively with the board, staff, students, and families to build on the district's strengths and 

create even greater opportunities for student success." 

 

Board members worked with Grundmeyer Leader Services to conduct the search. Zimmerman will 

officially begin leading the district on July 1, 2025. 
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https://www.grundmeyerleadersearch.com/

